
     Parramatta North Public School            
Lunch orders are back …… commencing on Thursday 11th June. 

All orders will be provided by Gatehouse High Tea rooms. 

 

Lunch order days - Tuesday and Thursday.   

 

What do you need to do? 
Lunch orders MUST be written out AT 
HOME before coming to school. 

 

Lunch orders MUST be in a brown paper 
bag. These are available from all grocery shops. 
The school will NOT provide lunch order bags.  

 

On the front of the bag, clearly write: 
Students’ NAME and CLASS 
Lunch Order 
 

Place your order by 9am. 
All class lunch order baskets will be under the COLA 
from 8.30am. Students need to place their lunch 
orders into their class basket as soon as they arrive 
at school.  

Please include the EXACT MONEY as no change 
will be given. 

 


